
This ill conceived measure has done nothing but damage Oregon communities, and has led to Oregon 
becoming a destination for those wanting to live a lifestyle of drug use without consequence. 
 
Recriminalizing open drug use is a good start, but the entire measure needs to be repealed.  Overdose 
deaths have increased dramatically.  Emergency services are stretched beyond their limits, and often 
times tax paying citizens who need these services (that they pay for) are suffering due to their 
unavailability. 
 
The experiment failed, horribly.  Completely reversing course is both wise and moral. 
 
 
Adam Jackson 
Deschutes County Tax Paying Resident 
 


